
AUTHORIZATION TO RELEASE PHOTO AND NAME 

FHSU TIGER TOTS PRESCHOOL CENTER 
 

 

Dear Family Member, 

We, at FHSU Tiger Tots Preschool Center, will be from time to time taking photos 

of your child during their activities at school. In this regard, we seek your consent 

for the publishing or use of photos of your child. 

The photos may be for bulletin boards, marketing or advertising, marketing 

updates posted via the Facebook page, website, or within the walls of the preschool 

premises. 

Should you decide to take back your authorization, later on, you may do so by 

writing to us. 

 

Please check one: 

________    I hereby grant and authorize FHSU Tiger Tots Preschool                        

          Center to publish or use photos involving my child. 

 

________    I DO NOT authorize FHSU Tiger Tots Preschool Center                        

to publish or use photos involving my child. 

 

 

Name of Enrolled Child: ____________________________________________ 
                             First    Last 

 

Name of Authorizing Person:    ______________________________________ 
           First                                    Last 

 

Signature of Authorizing Person: _____________________________________ 
                   First                                Last 

 

 

Date: _____________________ 

           MM/DD/YYYY 

 


